THANKS: LARRY SMITH & KEN HUMMEL!!

TREYNOR COMMUNITY OPTIMIST CLUB

YOUR WEEKLY NEWSLETTER--FIRST EDITION-FIRST ISSUE MAY 2, 1984

IMPORTANT DATES: Saturday, May 5, 1984 at CLUBHOUSE T.R.A. (Treynor Recreation Area)

Breakfast served at 7:30 a.m. promptly.

You should receive a

PROGRAM: SHERIFF MIKE KERNS OF POTTAWATTAMIE COUNTY --Mike will discuss with us some interesting 7:50 a.m.

phone reminder Fri.

aspects of law enforcement in Pottawattamie County.

WE HOPE ALL 46 OF YOU WILL BE PRESENT FOR OUR FIRST GUEST SPEAKER!!

## Saturday, May 12, 1984---THE ST, JUDE 81KE-A-THON FUND RAISER.

Watch this newsletter next week (May 9) for details. MEMBERS OF THE OPTIMIST CLUB HAVE COMMITTED TO PROVIDING "MANPOWER" to assist fellow Optimist Bryce Strohbehn manage this YOUTH ACTIVITY FOR THE COMMUNITY.

RESERVE SATURDAY MORNING, MAY 12 FOR THIS IMPORTANT EVENT.

CONGRATULATIONS TO YOU!!!! If you are receiving this newsletter, it means you are a Charter Member of the Treynor Community Optimist Club!! There are 46 of you!! Some 35 of you met at the Junior High Lunch Room Saturday, April 28, 1984 for the official ORGANIZATION OF THE CLUB. NOTE: If you didn't make it, be sure to GET YOUR OFFICIAL CHARTER MEMBERSHIP PIN from Rich Morton and your official Papers with decal from Les Harvey.

## YOU ELECTED THE FOLLOWING OFFICERS WHO WILL MAKE UP YOUR BOARD OF DIRECTORS UP THROUGH

OCTOBER OF 1985:

President: Gene Grell

Vice President: Les Harvey Vice President: Rich Morton

Appointed Secretary/Treasurer: Dave Sevcik

Sgt. At Arms: Howard Knox Chaplain: Ken Graham

ELECTED MEMBERS OF BOARD OF DIRECTORS:

Fritz Holtz Walt Glade Dennis White Jim Clausen

Ben Myers Tom Ryan

NOTE TO ALL MEMBERS: Part of the name of the OPTIMIST PROGRAM is involvement of

members. Your President and Board of Directors have many COMMITTEE POSITIONS TO FILL. Please volunteer for your favorite

kind of committee work. (Call Gene: 487-3519 at Shop)

## OUR CHARTER MEMBERS ARE:

William E. Burris Norman C, Collins Arlo G. Dunbar Gerald Forristall Lou Haack Donald King Gene Lorenz Ben Myers Harold E. Rehurek David Sevcik Steven Stover Mich Guttau

Edward M. Calkins Keith Denton Thomas E. Eltmann Walt Glade Les Harvey Howard Knox Richard Morton Larry I<u>Ol</u>sen Thomas Ryan Burnel Schumacher Al Strohbehn Steve Chambers

Wayne L. Casson Randy Donahue Keith Fairbairn Ken Graham Calvin Hoegh Ken Koehler Dave Mundt David <u>Perk</u>ins Richard Saar John Sealock Bryce Strohbehn James C. Clausen David F. Dowling Dean S. Fajen Gene Grell Fritz Holst Douglas Lemons James Murray Richard Poland David Scherer Larry Snyder Dennis White

NOTE: If all members could read the membership applications for all other members, they would be greatly impressed with the representation we have in the membership!! IT TAKES EVERY POSSIBLE KIND OF WORKER AND SKILL TO MAKE A COMMUNITY LIKE TREYNOR AN OUTSTANDING COMMUNITY. IT SEEMS TO THIS WRITER, OUR MEMBERSHIP HAS THIS GREAT "MIX" and we can look forward to the future as one which will be GREAT FOR THE COMMUNITY!!!

NOTE: There are many men in our community who can gain much from membership in Optimists; WHO CAN ADD MUCH TO THE OPTIMIST PROGRAM; and who could be and want to be members!! Ask one and bring him to the next meeting as a quest!! YOU CAN EARN POINTS AND AWARDS.FOR GAINING NEW MEMBERS!! Check with the Secretary.

THERE ARE PROVISIONS IN THE OPTIMIST PROGRAM FOR AN AUXILIARY OF "OPTI-MS'S". We need that to develop the traditional "MAN-WOMAN ACTIVITIES WHICH HAVE ALWAYS WORKED SO WELL IN HELPING TREYNOR DEVELOP to what it is today. MORE ON THIS LATER.